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  Sarah: Why is everybody looking at me
like that?

Sarah: Oh, that's right you realized that
this is a game. This is TechTV Survivor
now and I'm in charge.

 

 

Kevin: I'm in charge now too, right?
Sarah: Will you shut up? You're not in
charge, only me. I'm the Queen. This is
the Sarah Lane Show and I'm America's
Sweetheart! You're some nothing boy toy!
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Sarah: But they all knew that, didn't
they? They knew that with the network
being canceled and all, that I have the
ultimate power. I have an "in" with
Comcast. I know what wheels to grease.
Heh. I am the Sarah-father, so to speak.

   

 

Sarah: So if you want your jobs, you're
going to have to pay tribute to me. Now
that I got rid of Leo, I'm the sole
remaining megalomaniac at the station. I
control everything and you're going to
worship me as "America's Sweetheart" if
you know what's good for you!

   

 

Sarah: I know it's going to be an easy
transition from worshiping Leo to
worshipping me. I mean look at me, I have
a body to die for and a hot boyfriend
that you ALL want!
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Sarah: You're going to get used to my
reign. I promise that I'll be good to all
of you, all of you who bow down to me!

   

 

Sarah: So, what do you say? Are we tight
or what? Exterminate! Exterminate! Exterminate!
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